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October 13, 1961

Mr. Ward Ross
Managing Director
Wisconsin Alumni Research Foundation
P.O. Box 2217
Madison 5, Wisconsin

Dear Ward:

I was sorry to learn from your letter of October 11th
that you are having difficulty in reaching an agreement
with NIH. It appears to us that you have done everything
that you can to facilitate an agreement. It is our under­
standing that NIH is reviewing its practices with respect
to patent rights and I wouldn't be surprised if there is
a delay in your hearing further from Miss Parent.

Kindest regards and best wishes.

Sincerely yours,

~
S. Blake Yates
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